
Croquet Communique – 13 July 

National Inter-Club AC Tournament 

We are delighted to report that the Roehampton Club AC Team defeated Hurlingham 7-0 in the semi-final 

of the National Inter-Club AC Tournament last Saturday 8th July and will meet Nottingham or Surbiton in the 

final.   

Well done to the Roehampton Club team of Tim Russell, Harry Fisher, Mark Van Loon, and David Openshaw.  

 
 

 

 
  

 
Further reports to follow.  

2023 Association Croquet World Championship 



The best croquet players in the world will be gracing our lawns this coming week as we host practice days 

and rounds of the 2023 Association Croquet World Championship. The Grounds Team have worked hard to 

ensure the lawns are presented to the highest standard. Roehampton Club have three Members taking part 

in the championships – good luck to Mark Van Loon, Harry Fisher, and Joel Taylor.  

Mike Pattison, Croquet Captain  


